
Dear Sir / Madam, 
 
      I am teaching at the Dental School of Griffith University. The curriculum designed 
for dental prosthetists (DP), dental therapists (DT) and oral health therapists (OHT) 
is not to the level that they will be able to under take the additional responsibility.  
 
I agree with the ADA to restrict these changes and limit the scope OHT, DT & DP. 
 
 
We are our society of dentist at Griffith University is very concerned about the new changes 
and we oppose the new changes. 
 
 
Regards, 
 
 


